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Ref. JWG/jp 
 
Brussels, 2 June 2025 
 
 
Dear Chairman, dear Orazbek, 
 
Congratulations with your re-election as Chairman of Kazakhstan Industrial Trade Union of 
Power Engineers. The times are challenging, transformative even. A strong workers’ and union 
voice in Kazakhstan and elsewhere is so crucial to defend the rights of workers and to fight for 
workers, working families and our communities.  
 
I look forward to continue working with the union and hope to meet soon.  
 
In the meantime, I wish you much success, and many victories for workers and the union.  
 
In solidarity, 
 

 
Jan Willem Goudriaan 
EPSU General Secretary 
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